
Is your child due to start Year 7 in September 

2024?  

Are you unsure about the application 

process? 
 

The Stockport School Admissions team have an advice line available weekdays 

from Monday 16th October 2023 until Friday 27th October 2023, 10am to 6pm, 

to help parents & carers with the application.  

Some examples of information admissions can help with are: 

• Advice on your catchment school 

• Allocation of places for Year 7 at Schools in Stockport last year 

• Preferences 

• Understanding oversubscription criteria 

• Supplying evidence for faith schools or highly exceptional reasons 

• General support with applying for Year 7 

 

Year 7 application advice line phone number- 0161 521 8871 

 

Alternatively, please email us any time for advice at  

admissions.support@stockport.gov.uk  

 

The closing date to submit an application for ‘Year 7 in 

September 2024’ is Tuesday 31st October 2023. 
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